
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

TAKE NOTICE   that the Recreation Advisory Board Meeting Scheduled for April 
8th, 2025, at 6pm Currituck County Senior Center has been cancelled.  

The next meeting will be held July 8th, 2025, at 6pm Currituck County Senior 
Center 130 Community Way Barco, NC 27917 

This the 8th day of April 2025. 

Angelia Siddle 

Recreation Assistant  

Currituck County Parks and Recreation 
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